
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen <Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 1:51:53 PM
To: Barrett, Susan <Susan.Barrett@vermont.gov>; Foster, Owen <Owen.Foster@vermont.gov>; Walsh,

Thom <Thom.Walsh@vermont.gov>; Murman, David <David.Murman@vermont.gov>; Lunge,
Robin <Robin.Lunge@vermont.gov>; Holmes, Jessica A. <Jessica.A.Holmes@vermont.gov>;
Melamed, Marisa <Marisa.Melamed@vermont.gov>; Watson, Hilary <Hilary.Watson@vermont.gov>;
Berube, Alena <Alena.Berube@vermont.gov>; AHS - Health Care
Reform <AHS.HealthCareReform@vermont.gov>; LaJeunesse,
Kristen <Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Comment: Act 167 Community Engagement
   

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 2024-10-30T13:51:49Z

Name: Dr. Marc Bouchard MD
Affiliation:
Town/City:

Topic: Community Engagement: Hospital Sustainability and Act 167

Comment: Dear GMCB and also for the public at large who visits this public comment section, I think the
Vermont Association of Hospitals and Health Systems (VAHHS) statement on the Oliver Wyman's report is
important to share. See attached: https://www.vahhs.org/press-release/october-29-2024-statement-regarding-
data-innaccuracies-gmcb-consultant-report Respectfully, Dr. Marc Bouchard MD Newport, Vermont

Post Comment: Yes


